
 
 

Tuesday 4 January 2022 

 
Citizen of the Year Awards 2022 —  

nominations closing soon 
 

 
Celebrate and honour an individual member of our community or a community group or organisation 
that makes you proud. Nominations for Citizen of the Year, Young Citizen of the Year and Community 
Group of the Year close on Friday 14 January.  
 
The Citizen of the Year Awards provide the opportunity to recognise the commitment and contribution 
of people and community groups that help make a difference to our local community and who have 
demonstrated a significant impact on Glen Eira. 
 
The Awards will be presented at Council’s annual Community Awards event in May, which will be held 
during National Volunteers Week.  
 
Nominations can be made online at www.gleneira.vic. gov.au/who-makes-you-proud  
 
For further information, contact Council’s Service Centre on 9524 3333 or email 
communityawards@gleneira.vic.gov.au 
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